SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date 28.08.2024
NOTICE

It is to inform the students of Semester-111 and V that the College is organising the Orientation
programme on Thursday, the 29th August, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. in the Collcge premises for

orienting newly admitted students of Ist Year in various courses for the Academic Year
2024-25.

In view of the above, it is hereby notified that the classes for students of Semester-III and V

will remain suspended for the said day.

B

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- ERP Portal
- College Welisite
- Teaching Staff
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